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Gmail Id - sopanconstruction@gmail.com

M/s. SOPHAN

134/2, Thakur Bati Street, P.O. & P.S. - Serampore, Dist.-Hooghly-712201
Site Office - Serampore

......................................

To

The Authority
WB RERA
Kolkata

West Bengal

Sub: Declaration for not requiring Fire Noc.

Respected Sir / Madam

This is for your kind information that the area of land being developed for the project “ URVI- Il
” being premises no 522/A, G.T Road ( Mahesh), Word no — 17,under Serampore Municipality,
P.S. Searmpore, Dist Hooghly — 712202, W.B. we are not started any construction in our
mentioned project and started the process to getting the fire NOC form the competent
authority and we are confirm you that before the handover of the project to customers we
complete the process for fire NOC from the competent authority
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Thanking You
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